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To:  Pastor 
  All Ministries of the Diocese of Sacramento   
  All Parishioners and Families of the Diocese of Sacramento  
   
From:  Fr. Guillermo (Mémo) Hernández  
  Director of Vocations 
  
Date:  June 27, 2022  
 
Subject:  Sacramento Classic Basketball Game: Diocesan Priests + Seminarians 
 

 
      Last Call! Tomorrow, Tuesday, June 28th the priests and seminarians will play at our Annual 

Sacramento Classic: Basketball Game at Christian Brothers High School Gym in 
Sacramento. Come join us for an evening of fun, fellowship, and an opportunity to meet and 
greet the priests and seminarians of our diocese who will be playing that evening!   
 
Available tickets will be sold on the day of the event starting at 6:30 pm on a first come, first serve 
basis and until they are sold out. The game begins at 7pm.  
 
Christian Brothers High School will be offering an opportunity to purchase food and beverages 
before and during the event.   
 
Funds from this event will be used for special needs for the seminarians and programs for the 
promotion of vocations. Thank you for your support! 
 
Please pray for vocations! 
 
Thank you.    
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